
March 20, 2020 

CPChem U.S. Medical Plan and Expat Medical Plan Participants,

As the situation surrounding COVID-19 continues to change, we want to keep you updated  
with the latest information to help you make informed healthcare decisions.

As you may have heard, as a member of CPChem’s medical plan, you are entitled to FDA-
approved COVID-19 diagnostic testing. This includes items and services related to the testing, 
including the associated provider visit (which may be in a doctor’s office, through MDLive or 
TelaDoc services, urgent care or in an emergency room).

The COVID-19 test will be provided with no out-of-pocket cost to you and will not require prior 
authorization or other medical management requirements.

We understand that the information provided during this time may be overwhelming. Please see 
the CPChem COVID-19 Sharepoint site for updated information https://cpchem.sharepoint.com/
sites/dept-ehss/SitePages/COVID-19.aspx. This site includes a link to a COVID-19 Benefits 
Resources webpage to allow you to quickly access helpful information related to our benefit plans.

Also, remember that you can access our benefit handbooks, contact information, vendor quick 
links, tools, forms and much more at our public benefits website, www.mycpchembenefits.com.

Thank you!

The Chevron Phillips Chemical Benefits Team
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